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DATE: September 25,2015 

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Kelley F. Corbari, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel # c.__. 
RE: Docket No. 140220-WU - Application for staff-assisted rate case in Polk 

County by Sunrise Utilities, LLC. 

Attached please find Staffs correspondence to Sunrise Uti lities, LLC requesting 
additional information on a customer complaint. Please file the attached documents in 
the correspondence tab of the above-referenced docket file and reference Document 
No. 05981-15 . 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

KFC 

. ,_ 
p lf) 

~ -p 

.. L -0 
---. X: 'l) :::c:: 0... !._} (/) a:: 
~ lf) ;:::: LLJ 

N ..:... -.J 
...G Cl... x.: u 
0 lL.J a 
u (,1) u 

,,... tr> -

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
SEP 25, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 06071-15



Kelley Corbari 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mr. Shiner-

Kelley Corbari 
Friday, September 25, 2015 10:01 AM 
'Steven Shiner'; yourwaterutility@gmail.com 
RE: Sunrise Utilities 

~6: iL{O'Z-ZD- &Jl)._ 
~\.A..V\( i~~ 

Thank you so much for updating me on the status of your issue w ith Sunrise. I am pleased to hear 
that your issue was resolved quickly and satisfactorily. Should you have any additional questions 
or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 
Kelley Corbari 

Xe«ey :f. Cor6ari, 
Senior Attorney- Regulatory Analysis Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
Email: KCorbar j@psc.state.fl.us 
Direct Phone: (850) 413-6234 
Direct Fax: (850) 413-6235 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records Jaw. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, 
your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Steven Shiner [mailto:theshineman@qmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 5:34 PM 
To: yourwaterutility@gmail.com; Kelley Corbari 
Subject: Sunrise Utilities 

Dear Kelly; 

As per our phone conversation this is to confirm that the issue I was having with billing is a closed matter. 
The utility contacted me almost instantly after sending my e-mail. M. Metri was very helpful, supplied we with the 
information l needed, and I ordered a check cut from my online bill pay within a couple of mins. 

I am very impressed, surprised and happy with the speed and efficiency that this matter has been handled. 

Yours very truly, 

Steven Shiner 
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